Village of Middlefield Recreation Committee Minutes
November 9, 2021


The committee met in regular session. Ms. Kaitlyn Arganti called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm with the following members present: Mayor Garlich and Mr. Carl Hornung.
Also present:  Ms. Leslie McCoy-Administrator, Jimmy Soltis-Athletic Director and Ms. Vikki Naples-Recreation Supervisor.  
Agenda:   No additions or deletions to the agenda. 
Approval of Minutes:   Minutes of October 14, 2021 were presented for approval.  Mr. Hornung made a motion to approve the minutes as presented, motion seconded by Ms. Arganti. All in favor: Yeas (3).  
OLD BUSINESS:   
1. Budget:  Ms. McCoy stated that the budget is on track; it is actually under. The basketball program has grown and has more participants then last year. 
2. Winter Youth Sports:   Ms. McCoy gave a quick overview of the comparison of the 2020 year compared to the 2021 year. Mr. Soltis stated that the registration is up compared to last year. Wrestling registration is still open. Games will start for the older kids the end of the month and the prek-2nd grade will start practices at the end of the month. Most games will be played at home and played on Sundays. 
NEW BUSINESS:  
1. Tree Lighting Ceremony 11/26/21 at 7:00 pm: Ms. McCoy stated that the Cardinaires will be preforming and UH is supplying the hot cocoa and the cookies. The service department will be in charge of the sound system and tables for the snacks. Discussion regarding having a community tree and have the residents put up their own ornaments. Ms. McCoy will put this in social media to get it out to the residents.  
2. General Discussion:  Discussion regarding the money that was donated to the school for the concession stand from the Rothenbuhler’s Cheese House. Mayor Garlich stated that he is meeting with a company that is looking to make a donation similar to this but needs to be tangible not a theory. The Husky Nation was spending the money with architectural drawing and engineering.  
EXECUTIVE SESSION: None
ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business before the committee, the meeting adjourned at 5:52 pm.
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